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Pearl Stephens Elementary School Council to Hold Elections on September 8 

 
HOUSTON COUNTY, GA – Pearl Stephens Elementary School will conduct 
School Council elections on Sept. 8, 2022, at 5:30 p.m.  The meeting will be 
held in the school cafeteria.  Elections will be held for a parent 
representative and a business representative.  Both positions serve for two 
years. 
 
Pearl Stephens Elementary School is located at 420 Pearl Stephens Way in 
Warner Robins; Gloria Smith serves as principal. For more information, 
please contact Donna Hunter by emailing donna.hunter@hcbe.net or call 
(478) 929-7895.  
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